
B P F  N E W S L E T T E R  
February 2023 

Golf Tournament
 Thanks to our Title Sponsor, Pinnacle View
Construction, we raised $18,000 at the Back
the Blue golf tournament on October 17,
2023.  80 individuals played, many of them
were first responders.  The Temple Fire
Department took home the First Responder
team trophy for the year.

BPD Christmas Gifts
The police officers received
hefty, good quality
blankets with the BPD logo
on them for Christmas
from BPF. 



Come Celebrate!
The Belton Police Department is changing leadership and you are invited to
celebrate all of these amazing people. 

Chief Gene Ellis Retirement:
Thursday, February 1, 2024 at

3:00 p.m. 
Cadence Bank Center Club
(Bell County Expo Center)

Chief Larry Berg Swearing In
Ceremony: 

Friday, February 2, 2024 at
10:00 a.m. 

Belton Police Department
Community Room 

At 10:30 a.m, after the
swearing in of Chief Larry

Berg, officers Aguirre,
Spurgeon, Rodriguez, and

Pratt will be promoted.



Spring Raffle


